The Restoration and Viable future of St Osyth Priory — Public
Consultation and Open Day July 2017

On behalf of the Sargeant Family and City & Country, thank you for attending the Public Consultation and Open Day event
regarding the restoration of St Osyth Priory. The scale of this project means that there is still a considerable amount of work to
be done and we wish to work with the Local Community and key Stakeholders to deliver a scheme worthy of St Osyth Priory.
As such, we would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to fill out this form and to provide us with your views on the
proposals that have been presented to you today. These comments will be used to shape the final proposals and will be included

as part of the Submission to Tendring District Council.

I. Have you visited the sire before? If so when?

2. Did you attend any of the Summer Tours last year? Are you interested in attending one this year?

3. In addition to the vision proposed do you have any other suggestions that could help restore St Osyth Priory?
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4. What aspects of the buildings, landscape and setting do you think are crucial to be preserved or enhanced?

5. Do you think that the sensitive approach taken to restoring Bailiff’s Cottage and Toll Barn is appropriate for the

other heritage assets that make up St Osyth Priory?

6. Do you think that the architectural styles proposed are appropriate for the setting of St Osyth Priory?

7. Please indicate if you are interested in working on the St Osyth Priory Project.
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8. Please indicate if you would like to receive updates about the proposals.

9. Do you have any further comments?
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Please provide your contact details, so we can keep you informed of the project’s progress:

Name (in print):

Address:

Email:

Telephone:
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